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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Due to pandemic Covid 19, it has been found difficult to dispatch the log book 

and also to judgement at the District and State level. 

 

It is therefore decided that, if original log book cannot be submitted, the state 

may collect soft copy of the log book and after the judgement through Zoom Meeting 

(if physically not possible) the selected log book or soft copy may be sent to National 

Headquarters by 15th September, 2020 without fail. 

 

The states are free to send hard copy or soft copy as per their convenience. 

 
Thanking you with regards, 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 

(RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 
DIRECTOR 

 
 

 
Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid Jeet 

Singh Marg, New Delhi – 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navodaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector-62,  

Noida-201309, Uttar Pradesh. 

5. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and 

Jamiat Youth Club with a request to take necessary action. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
National Headquarters 

Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website: www.bsgindia.org Email Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370724,23378667 

 

Circular No.: 105/2020 

Date          : 05th August, 2020

   

SUB: SUBMISSION OF LOG BOOK FOR PRIME MINISTER SHIELD AND 

 UPA-RASHTRAPATI AWARD 

 

 

http://www.bsgindia.org/

